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 JANUARY 2021 

Dear Friends, 

  We trust you had a wonderful Christmas and that 2021 brings many 
opportunities to be a shining light for Christ in this world that gets darker by the 
day. 

 Despite all that is going on in the world right now, we are rejoicing in seeing 
God work here. We have had many wonderful opportunities to share the Gospel 
lately. Jessica led 17-year-old Tauanne to the Lord last month. We have been 
able to begin going door to door again, after COVID-19 restrictions have been 
relaxed in our town. The week before Christmas, our church got together, and 
we made hundreds of cookies which we packaged with a tract and invitation to 
our church. Through one of 
the men from church who 
works at the hospital, we were 
able to get into the hospital 
and hand out these packages 
to the health workers. We also 
went to our police and fire 
station. It was a blessing to 
see our people helping this 
year, and they were greatly encouraged to share the Gospel because of this.  

  We had our first Christmas program, and the children did a phenomenal job.  

  Thank you for praying for Alex´s 
hernia surgery.  It went very well, and 
he recovered quickly. We were so 
thankful to see our people step up and 
help during this time. They were a 
huge blessing to our family during the 
weeks Alex was in recovery.  

 The new year has already started with blessings. We had another couple from 
church get married, several new visitors, and new Bible studies prospects. We 
also were able to sell our house in Cuiabá. Thank you for praying about that. We 
will be able to use that money toward a house here.  

Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your faithful prayers, support, and 
encouragement. Thank you for the Christmas cards and gifts many of you sent. 
We are thankful for each of you. 

In Him, 

Alex & Jessica Lima and family 

  

 


